
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                      Contact: 

Nore J. Ghibaudy 
Director of Public Relations 

Jefferson County Clerk’s Office 
 
 
 
Jefferson County Clerk’s Office 
Will be Closed Monday, January 21st   
In Observance of Martin Luther King Jr. 
 
LOUISVILLE, KY --- The Jefferson County Clerk’s Office and all its Motor Vehicle 
branch locations will be closed on Monday, January 21st in observance of Martin Luther 
King Jr.  The Commonwealth of Kentucky’s Automated Vehicle Information System 
(KAVIS) statewide will be shut down. 
 
ALL MOTOR VEHICLE BRANCHES WILL BE CLOSED. 
 
Normal work hours will resume on Tuesday at all branch offices from 8:30 AM ~ 4:30 
PM, with extended hours until 6:30 PM at the West Branch located in NIA Center and 
the Fairdale Branch at the Fairdale Playtorium. 
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Visit our Website:  wwwJeffersonCountyClerk.org 
 

 

Observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day 


